
 

 

Tuesday, 31 May 2022 

 

Attention: Jessie Evans 
Director – Resource Assessments 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street 

Parramatta 

2150 

Dear Jessie 

SSD 7009: Marulan South Limestone Mine Continued Operations Project – extension of time for 

approval of management plans 

On 27 October 2021, Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) granted an extension of time until 19 

May 2022 for the approval of the Rehabilitation Strategy (RS). 

On 25 May 2022 DPE granted an extension of time until 30 June 2022 for the approval of the:  

1. Noise Management Plan. 

2. Air Quality and Greenhouse Gas Management Plan. 

3. Water Management Plan (WMP). 

4. Traffic Management Plan. 

Approval of these plans within the timeframe agreed by DPE is dependant on the length of time it takes the 

various agencies to comment on the WMP and RS and the time it takes for DPE to review and approve the 

above plans and strategy. 

To allow for any delays, Boral requests DPE to extend the date for approval of these plans and strategy to 

31 July 2022. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if any of the above requires clarification or you require additional 

information. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Les Longhurst 
Marulan Program manager 
Mobile: 0401 895 032 
Email: les.longhurst@boral.com.au 
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